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Dear Ministers, 
 
W just want to share my concerns with you, and as you are in the right position to make a difference, 
I'd like to politely ask you the following: 
 
To first review and (re)regulate thoroughly the provisions that (should).protect the animals in the 
racing industry from mistreatment   
 
At the moment the welfare- and animal friendly treatment regulations for those animals is by far 
insufficient,  There is a lot of cruelty going on in the racing industries and while I understand that it is a 
money making industry, we should act as the civilized human beings that we are.  
Getting financial gain over suffering animals, should be something far from us and should be a 
number one concern in government policy! 
 
With thanks for listening and hoping you will make a civilized change happening, 
 
Kind regards, 
Family's Kapoh and Dral 
Brisbane 


